
Holly Bicknell – Gliding Scholarship 
 
 

 
Spending the last week at the 
London Gliding Club has been 
one of the best experiences of 
my life so far. Through this 
scholarship I have managed to 
take to the skies twenty one 
times and perfect my gliding 
skills! 
 
I went into the week hoping to 
learn new skills as well as 
branch on my old ones, which is 
exactly what I achieved. As well 

as becoming competent flying a glider I worked with many other members of staff getting to know 
the airfield and helping out as much as I can.  
 
The accommodation that was provided 
couldn't be faulted. The rooms were very 
well looked after and the kitchen staff were 
lovely and prepared amazing meals.  
 
I'd like to thank the London Gliding Club for 
having me for the week! I couldn't have 
enjoyed myself anymore 


